
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
CONTRACT #2063 – 01/02/2020 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
PURCHASE OF DETECTIVE VEHICLES  

FOR THE  
TOWN OF VERNON POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 
All questions regarding this RFP should be directed to Lt. William Meier by email only to 
wmeier@vernon-ct.gov not later than 5:00 PM, Thursday, December 26, 2019. Answers to questions 
will be posted online on the Town and DAS websites by Monday, December 30, 2019 referencing 
#2063 – 01/02/2020. 
 

QUESTIONS ANSWERS 
Do you anticipate extending the bid 
due date? 
 

No 

What additional details are you 
willing to provide, if any, beyond 
what is stated in bid documents 
concerning how you will identify the 
winning bid? 
 

Bid will be conducted in accordance with 
published RFP 

Was this bid posted to the nationwide 
free bid notification website at 
www.mygovwatch.com? 
 

No 

Other than your own website, where 
was this bid posted? 
 

The other locations are listed in RFP 
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